
FREEDOM TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
PUBLIC HEARING 

JUNE 10, 2020 
7:00 P.M. 

 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS TOWNSHIP OFFICIALS PRESENT 
Allen Beckett, Chairperson  Zachary Gulden, Township Manager 
Paul Kellett, Vice-Chairperson  Linus Fenicle, Township Solicitor 
Matt Young   

 
**A VIRTUAL MEETING WAS HELD DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC & IN THE INTEREST OF 

THE PUBLIC’S HEALTH AND SAFETY** 
 
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC PRESENT 
 
Rob DuFour, Robert Sharrah, Denise Travis, Wayne Belt, & John Murphy 
 
CALL TO ORDER  

Chair Beckett called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. 

PURPOSE OF THE HEARING 

Mr. Gulden stated the purpose of the public hearing is a conditional use application for 660 
Cunningham Road.  The applicant, Frosty Fruit, is proposing a Cottage Industry use.  He stated 
the public hearing was advertised twice in the Gettysburg Times.  The Township’s Planning 
Commission recommended approval of the application by a 5-0 vote on June 3, 2020.  The 
Township has received comments from the Adams County Planning Department and the 
Township’s engineer, KPI Technology.  

Ms. Travis swore in Mr. Gulden, Mr. DuFour, Mr. Sharrah, & Mr. Murphy. 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS’ COMMENT 

Due to technical difficulties with sound, Chair Beckett made a MOTION to continue the public 
hearing in-person on July 8, 2020 at 7:00PM.  The MOTION was SECONDED by Vice-Chair 
Kellett.  The motion passed unanimously (3-0).   

PUBLIC COMMENT  

Mr. Belt stated there were also technical difficulties with the Township’s Planning Commission 
meeting on June 3, 2020.   
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ADJOURNMENT 
 
There being no further business Chair Beckett made a MOTION to adjourn. The Motion was 
SECONDED by Vice-Chair Kellett.  Chair Beckett adjourned the meeting at 7:15 p.m. 
 
 
 


